
Post Doc Call 2017

Tampere University of Technology (TUT) is seeking to hire promising post doc researchers who are in
the beginning of their careers. The aim is to support highly qualified postdoctoral researchers who are
outstanding in their field and to strengthen the scientific profile of TUT.

The call, opening 2 Jan 2017, is open to postdoctoral researchers who
- hold an applicable doctoral degree
(the dissertation must be submitted and proof must be available by 1 March 2017)
- have completed their doctoral degree no longer than 4 years prior to the deadline
(degree certificate issued 22.1.2013–1.3.2017; for applicants with children, 1 year per child will be added to the
permitted duration)

We are particularly interested in candidates with significant international research experience during
recent years.

The research work will be conducted in one of the existing research groups at TUT. The candidates are
requested to contact the research group they wish to join. To find out more about TUT’s research groups
please visit the departments’ web pages:
http://www.tut.fi/en/about-tut/departments/index.htm.

The closing date for the applications is 22 Jan 2017. The position is filled from the beginning of March
2017 or as soon as possible. The duration of the contract will be two years.

For further information concerning research work, please contact the research group relevant to your field of interest
(http://www.tut.fi/en/about-tut/departments/index.htm). For information on general issues, please contact the Coordinator Laura
Himanen (laura.himanen(at)tut.fi, +358 40 198 1834)


